NDSWG Report to ROS

May 10, 2012 
NDSWG met April 17, 2012. 
By cancelling the February and March meetings the agenda was full and the meeting time was fully utilized.

Jay Teixeira presented details of the SCR 760 items that are in or nearing production.

ERCOT requested that NMMS users email nomcrhelp@ercot.com to document performance issues with NMMS.

Joe Weatherly demonstrated the SOTE contingency analysis.

Woody Rickerson presented a recap of the 2011 model load activity.

ERCOT is working on incremental NMMS DB loads and believes incremental load capability will be greatly improved by the end of 2012.
NDSWG participated in the April 30 NPRR 425 workshop. Comments from the workshop have been sent to the email list.

Next tentative NDSWG web-ex meeting May 15, 2012

Next NDSWG meeting July 17, 2012
